
Good Shepherd Knights of Columbus Council #16156

December 4, 2020

Natalia Dimitrova-Topaloff
Natick Public Schools
Natick, MA 01760

Dear Natalia,

I am writing on behalf of the Knights of Columbus, Good Shepherd Parish Council #16156. Our Coats for 
Kids campaign was very successful this year as we raised enough donated funds to purchase in excess of 
250 winter coats for boys and girls in a variety of sizes. We were pleased to be able to donate a couple 
of cases to the Natick Public Schools for distribution to children in need.

For your records, our cost for the coats was $20/coat or $238/case of 12 coats. We will be running our 
campaign once again in the Fall of 2021 and will keep you in mind as we are distributing these. Our first 
principle as Knights is Charity and we are thankful that you were able to help us with this mission.

Kind regards,

Steve Ahlquist
Grand Knight
Good Shepherd Parish
Council #16156


